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Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE:  Assessments and Reporting 

I am writing to give an update on the assessment and reporting that will happen this term. 

Year 11 students have been working incredibly hard this term with their final set of mock exams.  

We have been impressed with their dedication and resilience after completing just over two weeks 

of examinations.  Teachers are currently marking the papers and evaluating the outcome of each 

question so they can plan the next few short weeks on the run-up to the summer examination 

series.  Parents and carers will receive the mock exam results by the end of this term, 1st April 2022. 

Students in Years 7 to 10 will be sitting in class assessments during the week of 21st March 2022.  

These assessments will be tailored to the needs of the subject, so some will be an examination style 

paper, while others will be extended writing or practical pieces.  Students will be further supported 

on the run-up to the assessments with homework, revision and in-class activities designed to help 

understanding and recall.  Results of the assessments will be reported to parents and carers at the 

start of Term 5, during the week of 18th April 2022. 

We wish all our students’ success over the assessment period and look forward to reporting their 

results. 

Yours faithfully 

 

D Walters 

Vice Principal 

 

  
 

 


